Republic of the Philippines
Bepartment of Education

REGION IV- A CALABARZON
CITY SCHOOLS DIVISION OF THE CITY OF TAYABAS

04 April 2025

DIVISION MEMORANDUM
No. 228 s. 2025

REQUEST FOR PARTICIPANTS IN THE FILIPINO CHILD 2025:
NATIONAL DIALOGUE ON CHILD PROTECTION

To:  Assistant Schools Division Superintendent
Chief Education Supervisors
Heads, Public Elementary and Secondary Schools
Heads, Unit/Section
All Others Concerned

L In reference to Regional Memorandum No. 246, s. 2025, re: Request for
Participants in the Filipino Child 2025: National Dialogue on Child Protection,
this Office requests for the participation of school personnel, guidance coordinators
or child protection coordinators on the above-mentioned activity on April 11, 2025
from 8:00a.m. to 12:00p.m. via Facebook Page of Bantay Bata 163.

2 The activity aims to discuss and gain insights that would help child rights
advocates in addressing the most pressing concerns related to the safety and well-
being of the children in their respective communities.

3. Participants shall register at https://bit.ly/TFC2025Registration on or before
April 09, 2025. Those registered participants who completed the post-activity
evaluation and post-test will receive a Certificate of Participation.

4, Attached is RM 246, s. 2025 for information of all concerned.

5 Immediate dissemination of this Memorandum is desired.

Encl.: As stated

Reference: RM 246, s. 2025

To be indicated in the Perpetual Index
under the following subjects:

CHILD PROTECTION

SGOD- request for participants in the filipino child 2025: national dialogue on child protection
RECS30GG-004385/April 04, 2025

Address: Brgy. Potol, Tayabas City
Telephone No.: (042) 785-9615

Email Address: tayabas.city@deped.gov.ph
Website: https://www.sdotayabascity.ph
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Republic of tbé Bhilippines
Bepartment of Education

REGION 1V-A CALABARZON

FTAD-RM-2025-2465

28 March 2025
Regional Memorandum
No. 246, s. 2025

REQUEST FOR PARTICIPANTS IN THE FILIPINO CHILD
2025: NATIONAL DIALOGUE ON CHILD PROTECTION

To: Schools Division Superintendents

1. In reference to to the communication letter from the ABS-CBN Foundation Inc-
Bantay Bata 163, this Office, through the Field Technical Assistance Division
requests for the participation of school personnel, learner rights and protection
officers, guidance coordinators, and child protection coordinators on the
aforementioned activity on April 11, 2025, from 8:00 am - 12:00 pm via
Facebook Page of Bantay Bata 163.

2. This aims to discuss and gain insights that would help child rights advocates
in addressing the most pressing concerns related to the safety and well-being
of the children in their respective communities.

3. The participants in this activity shall register and confirm their attendance
through this link: https://bit.lv/TFC2025Registration on of before April 9,
2025. All registered participants will receive a Certificate of Participation for
their attendance and upon completing the Post-Activity Evaluation and Post-
Test.

4. For inquiry, kindly contact Chief Michacl Girard R. Alba of the Ficld Technical
Assistance Division via email michaclalbaw deped.gov.ph or through mobile
number at 09913842394 or Ms. Rochelle May M. Nisola via email at

rochellemav.nisolawdeped.gov.ph.

5. Immediate dissemination and strict compliance with this Memorandum is
highly desired.
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